

CITY HALL 10300 TORRE AVENUE CUPERTINO, CA 95014-3255 WWW.CUPERTINO.ORG

PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

June 24, 2020 – 5:00 p.m.

CONTACT: Brian Babcock
Communications Officer
Telephone: (408) 777-3262

COVID-19 Response Update

The City of Cupertino continues to monitor the effects of COVID-19 as the safety of our residents, staff, and visitors remains our highest priority. The following information regards the City's response to the latest recommendations from the County of Santa Clara Public Health Department. For more information, visit www.cupertino.org/coronavirus.

New

City of Cupertino Summer Camps

The City of Cupertino's Parks and Recreation Department continues to expand its virtual and in-person summer camp offerings. Pick from a variety of summer camps that fit your schedule and child's interests.

City summer camps begin each week and run all the way through mid-August. Check out the latest summer camp offerings at cupertino.org/camps.

Virtual Meetings and Events

Virtual Cupertino Coffee Talks

The world has gone virtual and so has Cupertino Coffee Talks. Join Councilmember Liang Chao and City Manager Deb Feng on Friday, June 26 from 8:30 to 9:30 a.m. to discuss the topics that matter most to you.

Participate in this webinar by registering

at https://cityofcupertino.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN w9v71y3USwy8701HqgmVHA (After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar.)

City Services

All City in-door facilities remain closed. While City Hall is closed to the public, services are available online at www.cupertino.org and by phone at (408) 777-3200.

- To submit requests for service, visit www.cupertino.org/311
- For Building, Planning, Housing, and Code Enforcement services and permits, visit www.cupertino.org/communitydevelopment
- For Public Works services and permits, visit www.cupertino.org/publicworks